
   CLEAR BAG POLICY

To provide a safer environment for the public and significantly expedite 

guest entry into the venue, Exchange Park and the Coastal Carolina Fair will 

implement a new clear bag policy this year that limits the size and type of bags that 

may be brought into the fairgrounds for all events. 

The clear bag policy affects the type and size of the bags permitted onto the 

grounds — not the items (keys, makeup, combs, smartphones, wallets, and credit 

cards) that you would normally bring to an event. Guests can still carry these items 

in their pockets. Guests will also be allowed to openly carry a blanket or jacket into 

the fairgrounds, though they will be subject to search.  For the fastest way to enter 

the fairgrounds, we strongly encourage guests to not bring any type of bags, but if 

you must, outlined below are the specific types of bags that will be allowed inside 

the venue: 

• Bags that are clear plastic, vinyl or PVC and do not exceed 12” x 6” x

12”

• One-gallon plastic freezer bag (Ziploc bag or similar)

• Small clutch bags, with or without a handle or strap, not to exceed 4.5” x

6.5” – subject to search

• Exceptions will be made for medically necessary items after proper

inspection at designated entrance points.

• Diaper bags will be allowed for families with infants and toddlers. Child

must be present. One per child.

As previously stated, guests will continue to be able to carry items allowed 

into the fairgrounds as long as they are in their pockets or a clear bag. 

Working personnel, including Credentialed Media and Vendors, will enter 

the venues through designated entrances where they will be subject to screening 

and bag inspections. 



To provide a safer environment for the public and expedite guest entry into the 

fairgrounds, Exchange Park will implement a new bag policy for all ticketed events 

that limits the size and type of bags that may be brought into the venue. 


